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July 16, 2019 
 

EMAIL TO: ALTans@co.humboldt.ca.us 
RE: Local Plan Modification  
 
Dear Allison Tans,  
 
The Local Plan Modifications submitted on behalf of the Humboldt Workforce Development 
Board have been reviewed and evaluated for compliance with the Regional and Local Plan Two-
Year Modification requirements outlined in Workforce Services Directive WSD18-01.  
 
On behalf of the California Workforce Development Board (CWDB), your Local Plan Modification 
has been approved. I want to thank you for your efforts to meet the goals outlined in the 
California Workforce Development Strategic Plan by facilitating a planning process that ensures 
greater coordination and collaboration with our strategic partners.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kiana Martinez at Kiana.martinez@cwdb.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tim Rainey, Executive Director 
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